2024 Summer Office Hours
The elementary, middle, and high school offices will be open on varies Tuesdays throughout the summer.
Office hours are 8 a.m. – 11 a.m. on the following Tuesdays:
June 25th, July 9th, 16th, and 23rd
All offices will be back open as normal starting August 12th.

New Enrollees to the district will need to register with the elementary office for students entering Preschool - 5th grade, the middle school office for 6th - 8th grade, and the high school office for 9th - 12th grade. 

Up to date information and registration documents can also be found on our website miclintonschools.org
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